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CERTIFICATE of 
ACCREDITATION 
Aivarded to 

for meeting the standards required to become an 

Armed Forces veteran friendly accredited GP practice 

and supporting the health commitments of the 

Armed Forces Covenant 

Prof Martin Marshall, 
Chair of the Royal College 
of General Practitioners 

Dr Jonatha.n Leach, 
Medical Director for 
Armed Forces Health, 
NHS England and 
NHS Improvement 

Kate Davies CBE, Director of 
Health & Justice, Armed Forces 
and Sexu.al Assault Serc1ices 
Commissioning, NHS England 
and NHS Improvement 

Date 

Crossfell Health Centre 

13/06/2022 


